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A flurry of new healthcare laws take effect this month impacting all levels of Ohio healthcare

providers and entities. From mandatory patient notifications when employed physicians leave

to expanded licensure for physician assistants; from comprehensive nursing reforms for

APNs to enhanced regulation of pain management practices, the Tucker Ellis Healthcare

team monitors these important developments and provides a Legislative Update tracking

chart for your convenient reference.
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